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Submission: pear sirMaam

Just a short email to say im completely apposed to WSC increasing there rates above the recomended cap.

this is an incresse that is not justified in any way shape or form. this incress if approved will have a damming effect on people, incressing rates year after year, and will lead to wide spread
needless hardship for many people already struggerling with living costs .WSC has over exaggerated its finanicial position,and discracfully ridicules residends at meetings when

asked direct questions on spending and accountabillity...this council is clearly out of touch and an independant audit should not be out of the question

Greg
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